STOP USING OLD FOAM

CONCENTRATE!

You can help protect yourself, the environment,
and your community’s health.

AFFF AFFF Fluorine-Free §
AR-AFFF AR-AFFF Foam
Stop using AFFF foam Stop using AFFF foam Purchase and use
concentrate for training or concentrate for a fluorine-free
for any non-Class B fires Class B fires alternative instead
State law prohibits use for State law prohibits use as of See CT DAS Contract
training and testing. October 1, 2021. #21PSX0028AA to purchase.

(October 1, 2023 for aviation)

Contact DEEP and the CFPC at FoamSurvey@ct,.gov for info and to schedule
pick up of old PFAS AFFF from your fire house before August 31, 2021.
Questions? Contact the State Fire Administrator at (860) 566-0690.



